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ATTENTION 
The following document contains information that may not provide current best 

practices for evaluating or implementing the specified technology or may no longer 

be supported by current regulations. Therefore, access to the document has been 

removed from the ITRC website. If you are interested in reviewing the following 

archived document, please email ITRC at itrc@itrcweb.org 

Thank you.
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